Constitution Committee
Report to membership for AGM

This committee has met twice in person and had one asynchronous email meeting and is composed of (attendance in brackets)

Tim Sibbald (3), Leslie Thielen-Wilson (3), Cameron McFarlane (3), and Andrew Ackerman (2).

Todd Horton also attended the first meeting to charge the committee.

In the fall, the constitution committee was asked to advise regarding a variety of proposed changes to the constitution. This was done in time for the GMM. Subsequently, the executive communicated some details they were planning for the AGM and asked for feedback. This was given. No other business has been required.

No money has been spent.